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April 2019 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Founders’ Day 2019 - Joint Commemorative Concert 

Wednesday 1st May 7.00pm in the Senior Boys’ School Hall 
 

We have great pleasure in inviting you to our Founders’ Day Concert.  The students of both schools will 
perform in a special celebratory concert on the evening of Wednesday 1st May in the Senior Boys’ School Hall.  
We hope our guests will enjoy the variety of musical pieces, both contemporary and traditional with our 
Symphony Orchestra, Concert Band, Festival Choir, Lads’ Vocal, Brass Ensemble, BGS Beats, String Ensemble 
and Flute Quartet.  
 
Founders’ Day is an occasion upon which the whole school celebrates the vision and generosity of the 
founders and benefactors who brought it into existence.  They recognised the value of learning and 
established a school which would deliver the finest education possible to girls and boys, irrespective of means.  
Our Governors remain committed to those values today. 
 
We should be delighted if you were able to join us on this special occasion.  Refreshments will be served 
during the interval.  Please indicate on the slip below if you would like to attend and return it to the School 
Office either at the Boys’ or Girls’ Senior School before Wednesday 24th April.  There will be no charge for the 
concert although there will be a retiring collection.  Tickets will not be issued for this event.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 

 
Mrs J Anderson                                   Mr D Cassidy 
Headmistress                                       Headmaster 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Founders’ Day 2019 – Joint Commemorative Concert  
                   Wednesday 1st May 7.00pm in the Senior Boys’ School Hall 

 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………………………………. Form ……………………… 
 
 
 I/We shall be delighted to attend the Founders’ Day Concert and would like to reserve …..…… seats 
  

Please return this slip to: The School Office in the Boys’ or Girls’ Senior School by Wednesday 24th April. 

(Alternatively, please email your response to events@burygrammar.com) 


